
Weekly Homework 

Children will bring home a sound/common word jotter once they begin formally learning
sounds and common words.  

The sound jotter allows children to reinforce the sounds learned in class, and if they wish
they can practise writing the sound. You can also use the sounds in the jotter to play games

like eye spy or finding the sounds in books. 

Common Words’ are common or high frequency words which children need to use in their
writing, but don’t yet have the phonic knowledge to spell. Please support your child with
practising to read the common words. They can also practise writing them in their sound

book.  

Thereafter Miss Smith may issue additional tasks to reinforce taught sounds and once the
children begin to blend sounds together to make words a small jotter and word list will

come home for additional blending 

Reading

Reading books will not be formally introduced until after all initial sounds have been taught
and children introduced to a range of common words. It is likely this will be around

January/February. Thereafter children will bring home books they have worked on in class
to demonstrate their skills. Please encourage your child to read for enjoyment and share

stories with the 

Interdisciplinary Homework Tasks

Interdisciplinary learning (IDL) enables learners to make connections 
  across learning through exploring clear and relevant links across the curriculum. It

supports the use and application of what has been  learned in new and different ways. 

In Primary 1 children will take part in one  interdisciplinary family learning task over the
course of the year. 

Other homework, including use of online platforms may also be issued.   Any passwords
needed will be shared. 
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